
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

A SPECIAL Meeting of the Board of Education of the West Babylon Union 

Free School District will be held on TUESDAY, October 11, 2016 in the 

Board Room of the Administration Building adjacent to the high school, for 

matters of WBTA Contract Negotiations. 

No Public Business will be transacted and there will be No public 

Statements taken.  Meetings are open to the public.   

 

Start of Meeting:  5:30 p.m. 

 

Amy E. Jones, District Clerk 
West Babylon Union Free School District 


